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Ottawa, September 12th., 1905.

I have to acknowledge the receipt of

your communication of the 11th. inst., in

reply to Departmental letter of the 8th.

Your medical report for the month of

July last has apparently been lost in tran-

sit between the Indian Agent's office and

the Department, would you kindly make out

a duplicate of same and forward direct to

the Department.

Your obedient servant,

Fom Leau

Secretary.

Jno. Carruthers, Esq., M.D..

Little Current, Ont.
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